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Attention: Donnie H. Grimsley

Reference: Freedom of Information Act Roguest
Contract Number: NRC2387224
Contractor: System Automation Co.

Dear FCIA Officort

Pursuant to the terms of the Freedom of Information Act, The MIL
Corporation hereby requests the following information regarding
the above referonced contract:

1. A copy of the current contract and all modifications.
2. A copy of the three most recent invoice reports ( or

public vouchers).
3. A copy of the three most recent status reports.

This information will be of great assistance to us in future
procurement's for similar services. MIL will pay any reasonable
costs associated with obtaining this information. For fee
determination purposes, MIL fits within the " commercial use"
category. Please adviso if changes are expected to exceed
$100.00.

If you have any questions about this request, please contact me
at (301) 731-4343. Thank you for your cooperation.

Very truly yours
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I #James C. McIntyre

Vice president
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